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08 February 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to share the attached letter with you, which I received this week from The Rt 
Honorable Damian Hinds MP, Secretary of State for Education, and The Rt Honorable Nick Gibb 
MP, Minister of State for Education. 
 
This letter reflects the hard work and commitment of not only the staff at St Luke’s, but also the 
children and you our parents. 
 
Congratulations go to all members of our school community for making St Luke’s a wonderful place 
for our children to learn! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                 

mailto:enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk


 

 

 

                                           

                                     


